
Kingsmills Primary School

Newsletter – May 2021


School Holidays

- Monday 3rd May

- Monday 31st May- Friday 4th June 
(inclusive)

School will reopen on Monday 7th June.


Music Recital

Music tuition continues in school with 
Kerry teaching piano. The children will 
be showcasing their talents and 
recordings will be available to see on 
Google Classroom. 


Cycling Proficiency 

Cycling will begin for the 
P7 children on Friday 
7th May, it will be 
running for 5 weeks 
(excluding Friday 4th 
June) until Friday 11th 
June. 


Sports Day

Sports Day has been arranged for Friday 
11th June, beginning at 9.00am (weather 
permitting). If the weather is poor, it will 
be held on the next dry 
day.  Unfortunately 
parents are not 
permitted on school 
grounds to spectate but 
pictures and videos will be taken and 
uploaded to the school website and the 
Facebook page for everyone to see.


School Website and Facebook Page

Please continue to log on to our school 
website at www.kingsmillsps.co.uk and 
check out our Facebook page. These will 
keep you updated with all school 
activities and events.


Extra-Curricular Activities


Tuesday 

Football sessions 
continue with 
Christopher. The last 
session will be held on 
Tuesday 11th June.


Rec/P1/P2 1:15pm to 
2:15pm

P 3-7 – 2:30pm to 
3:30pm


Many Thanks

G Harrison (Principal 

http://www.kingsmillsps.co.uk



